

In Memory

NORTHUMBERLAND HILLS HOSPITAL FOUNDATION THANKS ALL WHO MADE A DONATION IN THE MONTH OF JULY 2025 IN MEMORY OF THE FOLLOWING:

Andrew John "Drew" Saarinen

Barbara Jean Hannah

Beulah Marjorie Leone McCoy

Candace Wiklund

David Briard

David Morgan Hubbell

Dorothy May Sexsmith

Dr. W.H. (Bill) Harris Esther Lois Marsland

Francis Hay

James Andrew (Jamie) Gordon

John Wilfred Calvert

Linda Gail Isaac

Lila Tuggey

Margaret Joan Wade

Norman Williams

Muriel Helen Maughan

Pamela Ann Forsyth

Peter Kersteman Duck

Peter "Pete" Frederick O'Donnell

Pierre Joseph Benedettie

Rhonda Catherine Ferguson

Wendy Tremblay

William Alvin "Bill" McCracken

Thank you!

By honouring the life of a loved one or friend with a gift to the Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation, you are helping make our hospital a centre of excellence in health care. Memorial cards are available at the Foundation office, or by contacting Wendy Bridgman, Office and Data Coordinator Email: wbridgman@nhh.ca Office Phone: (905) 372-6811 ext. 3066. To donate to the Northumberland Hills Hospital online. please visit www.nhhfoundation.ca—donate now.